
Station WLGZ-FM Annual EEO Public File Report 
 

This EEO Public File Report is to comply with Section 73.2080.c.6 of the 
Commission’s rules. The station has fewer than five full-time employees 
and is thus exempt from the reporting requirement cited above.  

 
Covering the period of February 1st, 2022 to January 31st, 2023. 


